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April 30, 2018
Ms. Tori Grant
University of Calgary
2500 University Drive NW 
Calgary, Alberta T2N 1N4
Canada

Dear Tori:

I have the honor and pleasure of informing you that the University of Calgary’s submission has been selected by the Professional Affairs Committee to receive the APPA 2018 Sustainability Award.

I hope you will make plans to join me and your fellow colleagues in Washington DC for the APPA 2018 Annual Conference and Exhibition, where we will be recognizing APPA’s Awards Program recipients at the annual awards reception at the Marriott Marquis Washington DC Hotel.  The reception is scheduled for the evening of Friday, August 3.  If you have not already registered for APPA 2018, you may do so online by visiting the APPA 2018 conference page.
APPA will announce this prestigious honor in Facilities Manager magazine as well as prepare media press releases on your behalf in order to celebrate your personal achievement.  Press releases will be emailed to three (3) media contacts who you designate for us.  We are asking that you email APPA staff member Christina Hills with the names and email addresses of your media contacts by June 1.  APPA will issue a press release on your behalf immediately following the annual conference on August 5.  Additionally, APPA will also email a copy of the release to you as well and you may distribute it at your discretion.
Additionally, we request that a high resolution file of your institutional logo as well as 2-4 photos of sustainability practices on your campus be provided for use during the ceremony and sent to Christina Hills at christina@appa.org no later than June 1.
Again, congratulations on being selected to receive APPA’s Sustainability Award.  Please notify Christina Hills no later than June 1 via email at chills@appa.org if you will not be able to attend the reception, in order for us to make other arrangements to deliver your award to you.
Best Wishes,
[image: image1.emf]
Daniel Bollman
Vice President Professional Affairs Committee
cc:    
Chris Kopach, APPA President


Luis Rocha, RMA Regional President


EJ Hook, RMA representative to the Professional Affairs Committee
Steven Gasser, RMA representative to the Professional Affairs Committee

E. Lander Medlin, Executive Vice President


Christina Hills, Director of Credentialing & Benchmarking

